
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Charlene, 

13Q¢3/ ~ 

Marguerite Mclean 
Friday, September 27, 2013 4:27 PM 
Charlene Hinson 
Notification of Unacceptable Filing - (Email ID = 599) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has been found to be 
ineligible due to the document being e-fi led through the outside parties web portal. 

Your resubmission of this document through the PSC's internal portal has been accepted and processed under 
DN 05762-13. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
APPENDED
SEP 27, 2013 - 4:50 PM
DOCUMENT NO. 05805-13



Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, September 27, 2013 4:46 PM 
Charlene Hinson 

Subject: 130231-TX- DN 05762-13 

Actually, 
I think i rejected the wrong one. But at least the document got processed. 
When/if you submit another e-filing, send it through the internal portal and select "other." 

Thanks. 
Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
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